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        PURCHASING DIVISION  

 
 

156 S. BROADWAY, SUITE 270 | TURLOCK, CALIFORNIA 95380 | PHONE 209-668-5402 | FAX 209-668-5695 
 

 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 

 

 BID NO. 24-005  

 

FOR 
 

ECONOMIC AND DEVELOPMENT STRATEGIC PLAN UPDATE 
 

INFORMATIONAL ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 

DATED ISSUED:  APRIL 18, 2024 
 

 

1. Is the project intended to be a "refresh" of the existing strategic plan or a completely updated 

plan? 

The project is a refresh that includes the areas identified within the scope of work. 

 

2. The City's 2023-24 budget identifies $50,000 allocated to this project. Can you provide 

information on availability of additional resources for this project or a total budget estimate? 

Funds have been allocated for this plan update but amount will be determined upon review of the 

proposals.  

 

3. If no additional resources are available, are you interested receiving revised scoping that falls 

in-line with this budget allocation? 

Funds have been allocated for this plan update but amount will be determined upon review of the 

proposals.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Finance Department - Purchasing Division 

156 S. Broadway, Suite 270 
Turlock, CA 95380-5454 

Email:  purchasing@turlock.ca.us 
 


